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I became a parent governor in  

2011 when my daughter  

started at Priory. Being from  

Tarleton and not having local  

knowledge of the school, I  

wanted to become involved so  

that I could support the school my  

daughter had chosen and enable me to know what 

was happening. I soon got infected by the 

enthusiasm and dedication of all the teaching staff. It 

is so rewarding to be part of a team that puts pupil’s 

first, ensuring they have the best facilities and 

education. Everyone’s priority is to ensure that every 

single pupil has the opportunity to achieve their 

maximum potential.  

Communication to parents is something I feel very 

strongly about and being a member of the Curriculum 

and Standards committee enables me to put the 

parent’s perspective across. Being a governor at 

Priory has its challenges but has been one of the 

most satisfying and enjoyable things I have the 

pleasure to say I am involved with. 

My background is in Engineering and Information 

Technology, currently supporting NHS Hospitals and 

Clinics. 

  

 

  

 


